
The school canteen menu has a couple of additions this week— 

Chicken Nuggets (3 for $2) and  

Mac ’n’ Cheese ($3) 

We have also restocked the Milo and the Strawberry Frozen Yoghurt. 

 

The students are really enjoying being able to order their lunch, and the move from 

fortnightly to weekly has been a success.   

Canteen News 

There will be a parent meeting on this Monday, 19th 

of September, at 3.15pm at the school. 

An agenda will be sent home closer to the date. 

Parent Meeting 

During the Summer school terms, we change 

the bell times at Pilliga Public to ensure that 

more of our learning can done before it gets 

too hot. 

 

In term 1 and term 4, school starts at 8.30am 

and finishes at 2.30pm.  

We intend of commencing the Summer bell 

times after the up-coming school holidays in 

week 1 of term 4 

 

This will be on the agenda for the parent 

meeting. 

Summer Bell Times 
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 Excursion 

 

Pilliga Public School students all enjoyed our excursion to Lake Burrendong for the Small 

Schools camp in Week 7.  We joined Wanaaring, Engonnia and Bourke for a week of activi-

ties including kayaking, BMX riding, scavenger hunting,  archery,  nature walking and a cook-

out.  Some great friendships were made and good times had by all. 


